Fowey Primary School

Newsletter 12 - 31st March 2017



It's been a busy and productive spring term. Thank you for all your support, especially our volunteers in school who give their time and energy to make the school even better, and by doing so give our children rich opportunities. I've been really pleased to see that so far over 30 volunteers have returned slips confirming they are able to continue. Thank you to them and to the volunteers who are no longer able to help out but have given their time previously.

I hope you all have a relaxing and very happy Easter break. We look forward to seeing you back on Tuesday 18th April for a full-on summer term.

Head Teacher Recruitment Update

The position has been re-advertised with interviews scheduled to take place on Friday 5th May. I'll keep you updated with any further news. *Chris Williams, Chair of LGB*

Fran Howell's Leaving Gift

If you would like to contribute to Fran's leaving gift, please hand in any contribution to the office by Friday 21st April, thank you.

Music Lessons

Music lessons begin again first week back after Easter, except Keyboard & Woodwind which starts on Tuesday 25th April. The music teachers ask children to remember to bring in their music and practise diaries, as well as not forgetting that all important practise at home too.

Summer Lunch Menu

Our summer menu will be sent home on the Tuesday 18th April. A copy will be available to download from our website during the break.

Jump for Heart



Thank you children! You raised a fantastic £1878 for this charity. You should all be very proud of yourselves. No matter whether you raised £1 or £100, every bit counts and will make a difference to someone's life - that's an amazing worthwhile achievement.

Please see last week's newsletter about school contacting the charity regarding the £50 incentive (these bonus ropes however will be handed out shortly). All children will receive a certificate.

Term Dates

On the reverse of this newsletter you'll find term dates for the next academic year, including INSET days. We have tried to plan these INSET days with the needs of our staff training in mind at the same time as causing as little disruption to parents as possible. We also hope by grouping them around the holidays, this will help with planning time away.

After Easter, we'll be sending home an updated list of event dates for the summer term. With such a busy term, it's likely a few more dates will be added, but we will try our best to give as much notice as possible.

Grounds Day

Save the date for our Grounds Day on Sunday 11th June 10am-3pm. Everyone is invited to help us revive the veg beds and start clearing the area outside Lantic and Cannis in readiness for development. More details to follow after Easter.

Best wishes, Chris Wathern

Don't forget to check the 'A' frame each week, our news (including calendar and twitter feed) and online calendar on our website.